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Dear Planning Team

Re: 2024/4405/T Application to fellow mature trees in the garden of Cecil House

I oppose the application to fell these mature trees, which make an important contribution to the
beauty, biodiversity and atmosphere of the area.

I am a near neighbour at 103 Albert Street, and can see the tops of these trees from my house.
We have lost many mature trees in the near neighbourhood in recent years, and there has been a
noticeable decline in birdlife, as well as harm to the pleasant leafy atmosphere that makes Albert
Street such a good place to live.

The reasons for felling the trees appear weak, especially when set against the loss of amenity that
would result.

I endorse the more detailed reasons for objecting submitted by the Delancey Street Residents
Association on 31 October 2024 and the Albert Street North Residents Association on 3
November 2024.

Yours

Tom Gentleman
103 Albert Street
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